
Overland Park Eye Surgery Center 
Physician Ownership Disclosure 

To Our Patients, 

In compliance with federal and state regulations, we are providing the following notice regarding physician ownership: 

The following physicians have a financial ownership interest in Overland Park Eye Surgery Center: 

Dr. Brett McKnight 

Dr. Dustin McKnight 

Dr. Miranda Bishara 

Dr. James Overlease 

As part-owners of this surgery center, these physicians may benefit financially from procedures performed here. This 
disclosure is made to ensure transparency and help you make informed decisions about your care. 

Please note that: 

You have the right to choose the provider and facility for your surgical and medical services. 

You are not required to receive treatment at this facility and may choose another healthcare provider or facility if you 
prefer. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to speak with a member of our staff. 

Sincerely, 
Overland Park Eye Surgery Center 

5520 College Blvd Suite 200 
Overland Park, Ks 66211 

913-491-3040 
https://www.overlandparkeyesurgerycenter.com 

http://www.overlandparkeyesurgerycenter.com/

